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Welcome – Year 6 Transition Meeting                                 

 • Introductions 

• Equipment 

• Planners 

• Reading 

• Spelling 

• Maths Medals 

• Benhurst Sentence Types 

• Homework 

• Website 

• SATs 

• Social Media 

 



 
 
 

Year 6 Teachers and Teaching Assistants 

 6H 

• Mrs Hart - Year Group Leader, Teacher (Mornings) 

• Mrs Loyns –Teacher  (Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon) 

• Miss Foreman – Higher Level Teaching Assistant (Monday, Thursday 
and Friday afternoon) 

6B 

• Miss Bergasse - Teacher  

• Mrs Jones -Teaching Assistant 

 



 
 
 

Equipment 

 • PE kit  - Should be in school at all times. To include a pair of 
plimsolls. Trainers are also permitted. All items to be clearly named. 

• 6H indoor PE Wednesday and outdoor PE Tuesday. 

• 6B indoor PE Tuesday and outdoor PE Wednesday. 

• Water bottles - Every child should have a named water bottle in 
school.  

• Art apron -Please bring in an old shirt/t-shirt to use as an apron 
during art activities.  

• Pencil cases  

 



 
 
 

Planners                                 

 • Your child has been given a planner.  If you have not already done 
so, please look through this with your child and sign the 'Home 
School Agreement.' 

• Why does your child have a planner? 

• How can this aid their learning? 

• How can you use the planner to support your child's learning and 
development? 

 



 
 
 

Reading                                 

 • In Year 6, we continue to focus on developing a positive attitude to 
reading and build upon children's comprehension skills by: 

• Shared Reading 

• Individual reading 

• Reading Skills 

• Reading Rocks 

• We need you to support your child by hearing them read at least 
four times per week at home and complete the planner. It is 
incredibly important that you ask your child questions on what they 
have read to ensure that they have the relevant understanding. 

 



 
 
 

 

  



 
 
 

Spelling 

 • New spellings are issued to the children each Tuesday.  These will 
be written into your child's planner. 

• We follow the Spelling Zoo scheme of work which follows the 
requirements of the National Curriculum. 

• There is a list of spellings which children are expected to be able 
to spell correctly by the end of Upper Key Stage 2.  They are all 
incorporated into the weekly spellings and are revisited throughout 
the year. 

• Your child will practise spellings at school but they also need to 
practise them at home.  They will be tested each Tuesday and the 
children will know their scores.  



 
 
 

Maths Medals 

 • Each week your child will complete a timed, times table challenge, 
building from where they were in year 5.  These will include both 
multiplication and division. 

• A copy of your child's sheet will be sent home each week for your 
child to practise.  Please support your child in learning their tables 
as we cannot emphasise how important they are.   

• Furthermore, your child will love receiving their certificate in 
Celebration Assembly. 

 



 
 
 

Benhurst Sentence Types 

 



 
 
 

Homework                                 

 • Topic homework   

• Weekly homework consists of spellings, Maths Facts and a page 
from a mental arithmetic book. Please only complete the designated 
page. 

• Homework must be handed in on Tuesday for it to be marked and 
returned to your child on Thursday. If it is not handed in on time, it 
may not be marked that week. 

 



 
 
 

Website                                 

 • http://www.benhurst.havering.sch.uk/ 

 



 
 
 

SATs                                 

 • Key Stage 2 SATs take place nationally in the week commencing 
14th May 2018. 

 

• Statutory tests will be administered in the following subjects: 

• Reading (60 minutes) 

• Spelling (approximately 15 minutes) 

• Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (45 minutes) 

• Mathematics: 

•  Paper 1: Arithmetic (30 minutes) 

•  Paper 2: Reasoning (40 minutes) 

•  Paper 3: Reasoning (40 minutes) 

• Writing is teacher assessed 

 
 



 
 
 

Reporting of Key Stage 2 Results                                 

 • As part of your child’s end of year report, they will receive a 
teacher assessment and test result for Reading and Maths, a test 
result only for Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling and a teacher 
assessment only for Writing. 

• The results are no longer reported as levels. 

• Pupils raw scores are converted into a scaled score. In order to be 
working at the expected standard for year 6, children will need to 
achieve a scaled score of 100 or above. 

• Children will be assessed as working towards or working at the 
expected standard. 

• In writing, children can achieve greater depth. 

 



 
 
 

Social Media                                 

 



 
 
 

Questions?                              

  


